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It was wonderful to have our families attend Bobin Public School to celebrate

Harmony Day with us. This is a significant event that promotes culture diversity and

inclusiveness within our school community. The day was highlighted with students

cooking using ingredients from our school garden and artworks collaboratively

created by students and their families. A nice little interactive computer challenge

had us all working together and thinking hard! Thank you to everyone for

participating and making the day enjoyable.

Bobin Public School combined with Elands Public School for a visit from Healthy

Harold. Students were engaged in activities around building and maintaining

friendships within school and in society. Students enjoyed seeing Healthy Harold

and spending time in the playground with Eland’s students. 

With the school holidays fast approaching we would like to wish everyone a safe

and happy holiday and a relaxing Easter break. 

- Michelle Taylor
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remember to

record absences!
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The NSW Education Act

requires that all student

absences must be explained

within 7 days of the first day of

them being away from school.

Please contact us promptly

whenever your child is absent

and let us know the reason for

them being away. This allows

us to provide the right support

and make sure your child's

absences are correctly

recorded.

Anzac Day 
Assembly
Please join us for an Anzac Day 

Assembly on Wednesday 9th 2:45pm at
school.

We will be joined by a special guest -
Mick Downs from Wingham RSL

Subbranch



HARMONY DAY 2025



We have been learning all about narratives

and have been retelling stories in our own

words in K-2. We have also enjoyed reading

about Australian animals, particularly the funny

facts such as wombats having square poos!

We have been using a great book called the

‘A-Z of Australian Animals’ to understand the

features of information texts and how we can

use these features in our own writing. 

Everyone really enjoys playing games and

working with hands on materials to represent

numbers and other mathematical ideas. 

The Year 1 and 2 students have worked hard to

understand how multiplication works and how

to solve multiplication problems. 

~ Ms Roze

with ms roze!!!
in the classroom



This term in science and technology we have been
learning all about energy in the form of light,

sound and heat. The students have explored and
conducted lots of experiments and particularly

enjoyed experimenting with how musical
instruments produce sound and how sound can

travel. 



in the classroom with
Mrs Taylor

Hanging out



FIRST CANTEEN DAY! 

Upcoming Events
Cross Country 4th

April - Mt George

Discovery Day 10th

April - Mt George 

First canteen day 11th

April

11th April

Please return any lunch
orders before April 9th.

Last day of Term 1 - April 11th

First day back for students for

Term 2 - April 30th
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Every Day Matters

When it comes to attending
school, every day matters 

If your child misses as little as 
1 day per fortnight, they will 
miss 4 weeks of school per year, 
which adds up to over 1 year 
missed over their school life.

Make sure your
child doesn’t miss
out on the important
things like:

Learning

Strengthening 
friendships 
Build skills 
through fun
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